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The Committee on Academic Performance of the ULAA Board (CAP) announces the 18th Annual 
Red and Black Banquet for Scholar Athletes and their Faculty Mentors, to be held on Sunday, 2 
March 2014, from 7-9 pm, at the Brown and Williamson Club of Papa John’s Cardinal 
Stadium.  A record number of student-athletes have qualified for an invitation by having earned 
a 3.25 or above cumulative GPA for all semesters at U of L.  Each of these student-athletes has 
been asked to give us the name of a faculty member (or an advisor) who has made a difference 
in his or her quest for academic excellence.  At the banquet, the scholar athletes are seated 
with their faculty mentors and invited to introduce them to the audience, while the students 
are themselves applauded for their fine academic work.  If you have been chosen by one or 
more of your students to attend this “by invitation only” event, it is quite an honor!   We have 
nothing else quite like it at U of L!   
 
Prof. Elaine O. Wise, Chair of CAP 
Faculty Athletics Representative 
 


